
To: 
Ayelet Freiman 

Director, Resilience Center 

From: 
Dr. Anatoly Goldman 

Head of Advanced Teaching Laboratories 

Faculty of Physics, Technion 

Date: March 20, 2025 

In this letter, I would like to express my gratitude and appreciation to Ms. Shira 

Doron-Livne for the workshop on “Psychological First Aid – The Six C's Model” that 

was delivered yesterday to the teaching laboratories team at the Faculty of Physics. 

The workshop was enriching and raised awareness among our team regarding 

identifying and coping with traumatic and post-traumatic situations—a topic whose 

importance cannot be overstated, especially during the ongoing war of the past year 

and a half. 

The workshop immediately demonstrated its relevance and sparked a lively and 

fruitful discussion among the instructors about the scenarios and situations presented. 

In addition, I would like to thank Ms. Dalia Peled, Director of the Student Counseling 

and Support Center. Her lecture introduced our teaching staff to the purpose and 

functions of the center, the importance of its work, and the ways in which both 

students and staff can reach out for support. This ties directly into the workshop’s 

content on psychological first aid and highlights an internal Technion resource that 

addresses this very issue. 

Accordingly, the teaching laboratories team at the Faculty of Physics, along with 

myself personally, would like to thank Ms. Shira Doron-Livne and Ms. Dalia Peled 

for their wonderful and important work. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Anatoly Goldman 

Head of Advanced Teaching Laboratories 

Faculty of Physics, Technion 

 


